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M E D I A S T A T E M E N T 
2 November 2022 

Release 01 / November 2022 

MENDAKI's IT systems suffered a ransomware attack on 27 October 2022. A 

Police report has been lodged. The Personal Data Protection Commission of 

Singapore and the Cyber Security Agency of Singapore have also been informed. 

We are working closely with the authorities and as investigations are ongoing, we 

are unable to elaborate on the specifics of the case. We will contact affected 

stakeholders and individuals as soon as we can. We regret this incident and are 

committed to ensuring the protection of your personal data and information.  

Please contact us at 6248 5960, 9.00am – 6.00pm, Monday to Friday or email at 

enquiry@mendaki.org.sg for any queries.  
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